
January
Fourteenth

1921.

Dr. A. W. Thornton,
Dean, Faculty of Dentistry, 
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Thornton:-
I teg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of January 10th, enclosing list 
of students in the Faculty of Dentistry v;ho 
were'on Active Service Luring the tor.

I wish you would ask Mr. Swancesky, 
the student you mention in your letter, to call 
and see me some afternoon next week.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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